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Memorandum 
To: Board of Trustees, Coeur d’Alene Public Schools 
 Dr. Steven Cook, Superintendent 
 Dr. Kate Orozco, Assistant Superintendent 

Mrs. Kelly Niccolls, Assistant Superintendent 

From: Michael S. Nelson, Assessment & System Perform. 

Date: December 8, 2020 

Re: Percentage of Students with Civics Milestones 
 
At the meeting of the Board of Trustees on December 7, 2020, Trustee Morrisroe requested a table of current enrollments and 
the number of students who have obtained a Civics milestone as of the fall (September) window. The current data is below: 

School and Grade 
Current 
Enrollment 

Have CIVICS 
Milestone 

Does Not Have 
CIVICS Milestone 

Percent of Current Population 
with CIVICS Milestone 

CANFIELD 534 1 533 0.2% 
07 236 0 236 0.0% 
08 298 1 297 0.3% 

COEUR D'ALENE 1487 429 1058 28.9% 
09 405 188 217 46.4% 
10 393 189 204 48.1% 
11 358 1 357 0.3% 
12 331 51 280 15.4% 

LAKE CITY 1625 446 1179 27.4% 
09 417 252 165 60.4% 
10 436 186 250 42.7% 
11 391 0 391 0.0% 
12 381 8 373 2.1% 

LAKES 451 0 451 0.0% 
07 226 0 226 0.0% 
08 225 0 225 0.0% 

VENTURE 162 22 140 13.6% 
09 27 3 24 11.1% 
10 36 6 30 16.7% 
11 53 1 52 1.9% 
12 46 12 34 26.1% 

WOODLAND 588 0 588 0.0% 
07 311 0 311 0.0% 
08 277 0 277 0.0% 

DISTRICT 271 4847 898 3949 18.5% 
Our next standardized Civics window opens in January and I’ll be glad to update this table as you would like to see. You can also 
see current year score distributions by building at https://bit.ly/3lYV5xg. That data dashboard is live and updated with submission. 

https://bit.ly/3lYV5xg

